
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

 
TO:  Members, Committee on Small Business 
 
FROM: Steve Chabot, Chairman 

 
DATE: Friday, September 28, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business hearing titled, “21st Century Telecom: Is the FCC Addressing 
Small Business Concerns?” has been postponed.  
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Maggie Moore, Professional Staff for the 
Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 
 


